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Meteghan Sewer Extension 
An application for the Meteghan Sewer Extension was submitted through the Build 
Canads Fund on December 18th, 2014.   
The proposed work, which would begin at the AF Theriault property and extend to close 
to the Placide Comeau Road in Meteghan River, will have the potential to connect up to 
57 residences to the new system.  Should our application be approved, the work will 
begin this summer.   Paving, which was originally slated to happen in the same area this 
summer has been postponed and added to TIR’s capital plan for next year.  
 
Rendez-vous de la Baie  
The Rendez-vous de la Baie Café closed its doors on December 24th, 2014 but will 
reopen in the spring as  a new Social Enterprise Café  under the direction of the Clare 
Organization Representing Persons with Disabilities (CORD). CORD will also take over 
the RVB  boutique operations.  
 
Boundaries Review  
The application for the Clare Boundary review was submitted to the Nova Scotia Utility 
and Review Board on December 23rd, 2014 and all additional information which was 
requested has been sent.  Information relating to the Clare Boundary review may be 
viewed on the Nova Scotia Utility and Review Board website at 
www.nsuarb.novascotia.ca 
 
Municipality of Clare Organizational Study 
The Municipality of Clare Organizational Study is well under way.  The final report is 
scheduled to be presented to Council at the February 18th Council Meeting.  
 
Staff 
I am pleased to announce the hiring of a new employee at the Clare Health Centre.   
Audrey Aymar started working at the CHC on January 7th, 2015 as a Patient Attendant.    
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